
From: Veronica McSorley <Veronica.McSorley@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Friday, May 9, 2025 9:18 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Niya Scott <Niya.Scott@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: RE: [Third-party sponsored travel] 2025 NACCHO Preparedness Summit 

  

Hi, Steve, 

  

I attended the NACCHO Preparedness Summit 2025 in San Antonio where I presented on a panel about 

wastewater surveillance for large events. I traveled from Monday April 28 in the morning, through Friday 

May 2 in the morning.  All conference expenses were paid by NACCHO including travel and lodging. I will 

submit reimbursement paperwork to have NACCHO reimburse the City for food per diem and ground 

transport  within the GSA rate. 

  

Thank you and please let me know if you have any questions. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Eloesa 

  

  

  

V. Eloesa McSorley, PhD, MPH 

Epidemiologist IV 

Disease Control Bureau 

Chicago Department of Public Health 

 

  

From: Veronica McSorley 

Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2025 4:27 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

mailto:Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org


Cc: Niya Scott <Niya.Scott@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: RE: [Third-party sponsored travel] 2025 NACCHO Preparedness Summit 

  

Thank you! 

  

  

V. Eloesa McSorley, PhD, MPH 

Epidemiologist IV 

Disease Control Bureau 

Chicago Department of Public Health 

 

  

  

From: Veronica McSorley <Veronica.McSorley@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2025 4:16 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Niya Scott <Niya.Scott@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: [Third-party sponsored travel] 2025 NACCHO Preparedness Summit 

  

Hi Steve - 

  

I have been invited to go to San Antonio as a part of the of the NACCHO Preparedness Summit 2025 and 

will be presenting on a panel about wastewater surveillance for large events. I will travel beginning on 

April 21nd for attendance to meetings beginning April 21rd at in the afternoon. I have been provided 

financial support by NACCHO for travel, lodging, and food within the GSA rate per the attached letter. 

  

We are seeking ethics approval to receive funding for this activity.   

  

Please let me know if you have any questions. 
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Thank you, 

  

Eloesa 

  

  

  

  

V. Eloesa McSorley, PhD, MPH 

Epidemiologist IV 

Disease Control Bureau 

Chicago Department of Public Health 

 

  

  

 

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and 

may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of 

this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the intended recipient), you are 

hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or copying of this e-mail, and any 

attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please respond to the 

individual sending the message, and permanently delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and 

printout thereof. 

 


